
The Office of Utilities Regulation hereby advises the public that pursuant to the                            
Telecommunications Act, the company listed below had submitted an            
application for telecommunications licences and that, over a protracted           
period, the additional information requested to complete the application             
process remained outstanding. The public is hereby notified that the                           
application process was discontinued and the Applicant advised accordingly. 

 

 

 
                                             

OFFICE OF UTILITIES REGULATION 
Regulating Utilities for the Benefit of All 

Public Notice 

DISCONTINUATION OF APPLICATION PROCESS - 

MAUD INTERCONNECT SYSTEMS 

Ambassador Peter Black  
Secretary to the Office 

The Office of Utilities Regulation 
3rd Floor, PCJ Resource Centre 
36 Trafalgar Road, Kingston 10 

● Tel: 876 968-6053     ● Email: OURlicence@our.org.jm 
Issued pursuant to the Office of Utilities Regulation Act, 2018 October 03 

Name of Applicant Address of Registered 

Office 

 Licence Type 

Maud Interconnect 

Systems Limited  

26 Giltress Street                            

Kingston 2  

 Service Provider 

 Carrier 

  


